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Hello,   

 

I'm a neighbor on Lakeside St.  I'm fond of the Lakeside Café and want them 

to succeed as a local business, but believe a license for amplified music 

would be inappropriate for this residential street. I expect the normal hustle 

and bustle of a city and occasional noisy public events but this is a chronic 

exposure to intrusive sound. The few businesses we have are quiet, low 

traffic volume. The Café has already shown their disrespect for their 

neighbors buy continuing without a license until they were cited and I have 

little trust that they will necessarily honor their promises of limitations in the 

future.  I don't think a "vote" of pro and con is reasonable when those who 

will not be affected are included!  Quality of life in this gem of a 

neighborhood is being affected by increasing loud music and I would like 

the events to be limited to large public events and not for-profit 

businesses. Please help to keep Madison a pleasant place for all. 

 

Please vote AGAINST approval, 

 

Thank you!  Robin Chene, MD 

 


